
12/5/18 

Southwestern Middle School 

 Winter Band Concert 

Wednesday - December 12, 2018 
 

Dear Southwestern Wildcat Band Parents and Band Students,  

 

The following information is very important to making our concert a success. 
 When: December 12, 2018 at 7:00 PM 

 Student Report Time: 6:20 PM (see below for room assignments) 

 Where: Southwestern Middle School Gym 

 Attire:  

Boys: 

 Red Band Polo Shirt 

 Black Dress Pants, Black Socks, and Black Dress Shoes.   

 Please - Do not wear jeans or tennis shoes/sneakers 

 Bring your Santa Hat, Reindeer Antlers Hat, or Elf Ears Hat 

 P.S. Hats, Ears, and Antlers must not make noise or have lights 

 

Girls: 

 Red Band Polo Shirt 

 Black Dress Pants, Black Socks, and Black Dress Shoes.   

 Please - Do not wear jeans or tennis shoes/sneakers 

 Girls – Closed-toe black shoes and no heels over 2 inches high 

 Bring your Santa Hat, Reindeer Antlers Hat, or Elf Ears Hat 

 P.S. Hats, Ears, and Antlers must not make noise or have lights 

 

Students need to report to the following assigned areas with their band instrument and 

music by 6:20 PM for concert attendance. 

 Advanced Band - Report to the Band Room 

 Intermediate Band - Report to the Choir Room (Instrument in the case, no music) 

 Beginning Band - Report to the Library with cases and Band Book 

         

At the end of the evening, we are again asking for that great student and parent help to 

bring put chairs on the racks and bring music stands back to the band room. 

Please let percussionists move the percussion equipment. 

 

Thank you for supporting our Wildcats and the fine arts in our schools. 

 
Tom Eisan 

 Director of Bands 

 Southwestern Middle School 

 Tippecanoe School Corporation 

 teisan@tsc.k12.in.us 

 765-269-8709 

mailto:teisan@tsc.k12.in.us

